Greetings! 
I am the new Presbytery Mission Development Officer and I am sending you some helpful information regarding the Seeds for Growth grant fund. Seeds for Growth is a wonderful resource for congregations who are looking to explore, investigate, or implement new mission projects in their communities.
“Seeds for Growth … in a nutshell”, is a brief introduction to the grant scheme which I do hope you will find helpful as a starting point. Please contact me or the grants team if you would like more detailed information on the scheme, how to apply and the awards process.
Please also know that you may contact me at any time to discuss other funding resources, or to talk about how you feel I might best support your congregation in your missional endeavours. I am happy to have a chat or come visit your congregation to learn more about your journey. 
With grace and peace,
Robert

Robert Smith
Mission Development Officer
Presbytery of the North East and Northern Isles

Email – rsmith@churchofscotland.org.uk 
Teams – 01224 049 937
Mobile – 07563 878 741



